A Call for Volunteers

If you would like to become involved as a volunteer for this historic event, please contact us. We have many opportunities for you to share your enthusiasm, both in the advance planning and on the day of the event. No experience or prior knowledge is needed to join our friendly group – just a helpful spirit and a desire to take part in the preservation of historic Fort Griswold.

We need help with:

- Planning
- Hospitality
- Research
- Publicity
- Event set up

...and more!

info@fortgriswold.org

Friends of
Fort Griswold
Battlefield
State Park
Foundation

P.O. Box 7032 Groton, CT 06340



fortgriswold.org
info@fortgriswold.org

Announcing the 240th Anniversary of The Battle of Fort Griswold

September 4th & 5th, 2021

Fort Griswold Battlefield Groton, CT

Honoring the memory of the brave defenders of Fort Griswold during the 1781 Revolutionary War battle